
 
 
 

Your thoughts on Site Alteration and Movement of Fill 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Township of King is in the process of updating its By-law regarding Site Alteration and the Movement of Fill within 
the Township to align with recent regulatory changes as outlined in Ontario Regulation 406/19. 
 

The updated By-law is designed to manage activities such as altering the grade of land, changing drainage, and the 
removal (cut) or importation of soil (fill). The purpose is to enhance environmental protection and provide a structured 
approach for landowners who wish to alter their property.  
 
 

We are inviting members of the public review the draft By-law and supporting documents and share their feedback. 
Your input will assist in finalizing the content. 

 

PARTICIPATE IN OUR VIRTUAL PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
 

Wednesday, February 3rd, 2021 
• 12:00–12:30 pm – Presentation with Q&A After 

 

Registration: (kingbylaw@rjburnside.com) 
 
Contact: Nancy Cronsberry, Manager of By-law Enforcement 
ncronsberry@king.ca   905-833-5321, ext. 4001 
 
Cannot attend? For more information about the  
Site Alteration By-law Review,  
please visit: https://speaking.king.ca/site-alteration-by-law-review  
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